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November 15, 2021 

Principal’s Corner  In many of today’s stores while 

making a purchase, they ask if you would like to round 
up for some charity or cause. What if God asked you if 
you wanted to round up the amount. Now, I am not 
talking about God suddenly appearing while you write 
your check or punch the amount in on your phone for 
your offering. Although if that happened, we would 
probably have a significant increase in the monies given 
to the church and school. But what about the time you 
spend with God.  
 

Instead of two or three minutes with prayer, how about 
rounding that up to 5 or 10 minutes. Or if you read the 
bible for ten minutes a day, what about 15 or 20 
minutes. How about thanking God for all your blessings 
every day or two or three times a day, instead of every 
few days. 
 

Deuteronomy 6 encourages us to impress the 
commandments upon our children and to talk to them 
about God’s word. Let’s round that up and make it 
happen more often. There are so many things we could 
round up in our lives when it comes to God. So, the next 
time a clerk at a store asks if you want to round up your 
purchase, let it be a reminder to all of us to round up 
the time we spend with God and the time we talk 
about God with our children. 

November Chapel Offerings will be given to the TLC 

Caring Fund, which assists families in the community 
with financial needs, such as helping with utility bills to 
help keep them warm and gas for vehicles so they can 
travel. $145.50 has been received so far this month. 

On November 23, the Tuesday before 
Thanksgiving break, we will be collecting 
food for the Janesville Food Shelf at 
chapel.  

 

Grants Received  We are very grateful to the Janesville 

Area Foundation for a $1,000 grant, and to the Rosenau 
Legacy of Angels for a $2,750 grant. These grants will 
enable us to purchase additional chromebooks for our 
students. 

 

1st Quarter  
Honor Roll 

 

We recognize the following students for their academic 
achievement during the first quarter, which ended 
November 5, 2021. We give God thanks and glory! 
 

Fifth Grade 
A Honor Roll:  Aiden Andreen, Bethany Benson, Samuel 
Hoehn, Alivia Schuft, Ava Trahms, Ashlynn Wolff 
B Honor Roll:  Ava Anderson, Oliver Dimmel, Creidin Lee, 
Brekken Olson, Kianna Wilson, Riley Winter 

 

Sixth Grade 
A Honor Roll:  Landon Rutt 
B Honor Roll:  Claire Bartelt, Olivia Eaton, Reese 
Johnson, Jacob Leiding, Aiden Truebenbach, Brennan 
Welvaert 
 

Seventh Grade 
A Honor Roll:  Morgan Dimmel, Madison Donahue, Jacey 
Jensen, Elsie Owens, Stella Ziemke 
B Honor Roll:  Raylen Blasing, Isabella Eaton, Yale 
Johnson, Liviana Lee, Hayden Stencel, Kurt Trahms 

 

Eighth Grade 
A Honor Roll:  Tiera Anderson, Victoria Blomstrom, 
Travyn Schultz, Caleb Wulf 
B Honor Roll:  Jayden Gehring, Jude Gehring 

 

Mrs. Teachout’s 3rd Grade Class 

Last Thursday, our 3rd graders wore red, white, and blue 
for Veterans Day. They colored pictures for the veterans 
at Janesville Nursing Home. Thank you to all our 
veterans who have served our country! 

 



 

 

 

Join Us! at Crossfire This is a time of praise and prayer 

for all teens grades 7-12; attending will truly bless you 
and help you to grow closer to your Heavenly Father.  It 
is held Sunday evenings, at TLC chapel, 7:30-
8:30pm. The next one will take place November 21. 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

Trinity “School Spirit” Fridays 

To promote school spirit, we encourage students to 
wear red shirts or Trinity clothing on Fridays.  

Show your Cardinal spirit! 
 
 

Samaritan’s Purse Operation – Christmas Child. 
Shoeboxes need to be received by the 
end of the school day on November 18.  
If you would like more information or if 
you would like to view some videos on 
how peoples’ lives have been impacted 
by this ministry, check out their website 

https://www.samaritanspurse.org 
 

If you would like to contribute to the shipping cost, you 
can pay and track your box online or send in money 
marked for shoeboxes. 
 

Be sure to wrap your shoebox in such a way that the 
cover can be removed/opened.  Volunteers with OCC 
will be adding items to the boxes, including the story of 
Jesus in the language of the recipient. Attach the label 
that was on the “How to Pack a Shoebox” pamphlet.  
 
********************************************** 
 

 
 

Shop for everyone on your gift list this holiday at 
smile.amazon.com/ch/41-0705855  

and Amazon will donate to Trinity-Janesville. 

 

Coaches Needed! 
If you, or someone you know, is interested in COACHING 
the Boys’ A Squad of the Girls’ B Squad, or have any 
questions, please contact Bruce Mertens at 507-317-
3272 or  bmertens@trinityjanesville.com 
 
BASKETBALL PRACTICES STARTING 
 

Boys A Squad   Starting Tuesday, Nov 16 
**Tuesdays and Thursdays from 4:30-6:00 
Mr. Stockman has graciously offered to practice with 
them until a coach joins us.  
 

Boys B Squad   Starting Wednesday, Dec 1 
**Wednesdays and Fridays 3:15-4:30 
Regan Hoehn is the coach 
 

Girls A Squad   Starting Monday, Nov 29 
**Mondays  4:30-6:00 
Tuesdays and Thursdays 3:15-4:30 
 Melissa Oachs is the coach  
 

Girls B Squad   Starting Monday, Nov 29 
Until a coach is placed, they will practice with A Girls 
**Mondays  4:30-6:00 
Tuesdays and Thursdays 3:15-4:30 
 
**Please note that those staying at school for late 
practices must go to SAC (School-Age Care). The daily 
SAC fee for sports players is $3 per day, 50% of the usual 
cost.  Parents MUST notify the school office of their 
player attending SAC.  This is not a walk-in service, so for 
planning purposes, please notify the office before the 
end of the school day.  Thank you. 
  

 
Basketball/Cheerleading Permission Forms 

Students in grades 4-8 are eligible to participate in 
basketball, grades 5-8 in 

cheerleading. 
If you have not turned in 
your form, please do so 

today. 
 

If your child participates in sports, they need an up-to-
date sports physical on file. Sports physicals are typically 
valid for three years. Either the doctor will have a form, 
or we have forms available in the office.  
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The purpose of Trinity Lutheran School is to equip the child to grow and serve as a disciple of Jesus Christ. 
 

 

After you are done shopping for your 
holiday goodies, REMEMBER TO 
BRING IN YOUR HYVEE RECEIPTS!!   

We receive $1.00 for each $150 in receipts collected.  
The money received goes to the Student Activities Fund 
which supports a variety of student activities during the 
school year. Send in your Mankato receipts anytime.  

• Receipts for gas or gift card activation do not count. 

• Must be dated from Sept 1, 2021 – June 1, 2022. 
 
 

 
 

THANK YOU to all the 
supporters of the TLS Athletic Program! 

Be sure to let them know how much  
we appreciate their support! 

Ag Partners Coop 
American Family Ins. – Jewison & Associates 

Born Family Farms – Pioneer Seed 
Environmental Tillage Systems 

Gidgets 
Heartland Animal Hospital 

Hefty Seed Company 
Holmes Ag Supply 
Huey’s Farm Seed  

Indian Island Winery 
Infinity Catering 
J & S Repair Inc.  

Janesville Agency, Inc. 
Janesville Bowl 

Janesville State Bank 
JR’s Barn 

Malterer Farms, Inc. 
McPherson Crop Management 

Orthodontic Specialists 
Patton, Hoversten & Berg, P.A. 

Pearson Livestock 
Smiths Mill Implement 
Wiste’s Meat Market 

 

The banners of our sponsors are displayed in the gym. If 
you are interested or know of someone who would like 
to support our Athletic Program with a banner displayed 
in the gym, please call the school office.  
 

PTL Fall Festival  There were around 60 plus kids that 

attended the PTL Fall Festival. The weather was 
beautiful, families enjoyed S'mores, 3-Legged Race, 
Pumpkin Painting, Balloon Darts, Cornstalk Maze, and 
many more games/activities at the Trinity Field. A 
special thank you to Autumn Acres for their generous 
donation of 50 plus pumpkins, Alicia Brunson for making 
the Fall Festival Flyer, Schoenfeld Farms for their 
donation of the cornstalk bales and time setting up the 
maze, Mrs. Teachout, Cammy Kahke, and Steven 
Schoenfeld for volunteering their time the event, and 
many of the parents that stayed to help clean up. Thank 
you to PTL for organizing this fun event:  Tina 
Schoenfeld, Jacqie Malzahn, Angela Winter, Amy 
Ostgarden and Tina Trahms. God blessed us with a 
glorious fall day to enjoy with our Trinity family! 

 

 
 
 

 
 


